
 

 

*Please Distribute* 

  

SIIP PROJECT NOTICE 

  

  
Atmos Energy has started its System Integrity Investment Program (SIIP) to 

systematically replace vintage pipe and other material to improve the integrity and 

reliability of its natural gas service. Our contractors and company personnel will be 

working on the following SIIP project(s) in your area:  

  
  

1. Gretna: GretnaCookSt –   Replacement of natural gas facilities in the area of 

Cook Street. 

  
  

We will notify customers located in each project area before any work begins.  Please 

feel free to contact Leah Oby, Manager of Public Affairs for your area at (504) 289-5521 

or Leah.Oby@atmosenergy.com if you or any of your constituents should have any 

questions or concerns about our work. Atmos Energy is committed to providing its 

customers with safe and reliable natural gas service.  We hope that our system 

improvement efforts cause minimal disruptions to residents in your area. 
  

 

  

The goal of Atmos Energy is to be the safest natural gas distributor in the nation. Since 

2007, we have invested more than $5 billion dollars to renew and expand our 

distribution and transmission pipelines and to improve customer safety and service 

throughout our operating territories in eight states. More than 70% of that capital 

spending has been dedicated to improving safety and reliability. 

  

 

  

Emergency Numbers:  1-866-322-8667 or 9-1-1 

IF YOU SUSPECT A NATURAL GAS LEAK IN YOUR HOME OR OUTSIDE, 

LEAVE the area IMMEDIATELY and CALL ATMOS ENERGY from a safe distance. 

  

Customer Service:  1-888-286-6700 

  

atmosenergy.com 
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